
 

                                       Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Monday, 17th May 2021 SWS/ACD/2021-22/8 

 
Dear Parent 

 
The school is on its path of progress and so are the children, it’s been two months and the 

students have settled well in their classes. The curriculum is being followed as planned and 

the students are assessed regularly in the classes and through the Periodic Assessments. 

We appreciate the efforts put in by them and would like to discuss their progress with you. 

 
The first Parent Teacher Meeting of the session 2021-22 has been scheduled for the 

students of Classes UKG - 10 on Saturday 22nd May 2021, from 8:00 a.m. onwards. 

 
A specific time slot will be allotted for your child. The time slot will be shared with you 

through the broadcast message later. We request you to please adhere to the time slot. 

 
Kindly Note: 

a) The meeting will be held in the online mode and parents are advised to log in with their 

ward’s email id in the Google meet. 

b) The time for each parent is 10 minutes. Please ensure that you log in on time and in case 

of any connectivity issue keep the Class In-Charge informed through whatsapp. You will 

get another slot and information will be conveyed to you by the teacher. 

c) You are requested to ensure that your child is present with you for the meeting. 

d) Do not enter the virtual class when the educator is interacting with another parent as we 

believe in giving space and privacy to our parents during PTM. 

 
 
To make this meeting more effective and meaningful, please do the following: Write 

all the specific queries you have regarding academics before hand and share the 

same with the Class-In-Charge. 

 
We are looking forward to interacting with you in the Online PTM. We appreciate your 

continued support for a fruitful session ahead! 

 
 
Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 

 
 


